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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome to February! Thank goodness that the days are getting longer and possibly beginning to get warmer. As 
this is issue 19 of the newsletter for this year, it reminds me that we are now half way through the school year. In 
our PSHE lessons and assemblies, we are talking about Dreams and Goals – the half way point in the year is a good 
time to review. How well is your child doing? Have they had good attendance? Are they completing their 
homework? If there could be further improvement, now is the time to put that in place. 
 
A reminder that the 6-month consultation for the Low Traffic Neighbourhood (LTN) is happening here at school. We 
have been given the date Thursday 8th February 2.30 – 3.30pm and I hope as many of you as possible will be here. In 
the meantime, there is a questionnaire for you to make your views known. Please do complete it: 
https://forms.office.com/e/uPRgqkk1mg. 
If you intend to be at the consultation, please send an email to info@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk. They have asked for 
this information so that views can be independently verified – otherwise we could be accused of making it up. 
 
Homework and reading: 
Please can you support your child with homework and reading. Homework is shared on the website every Friday for 
KS1 and on Google Classroom for KS2. If you have any difficulties, please speak to your child’s class teacher. All 
children bring home a library book and KS1 children have access to their phonics reader on Collins Connect. Please 
make every effort to listen to your child read every day or as often as you can. 
 
I hope you enjoy the pictures from the past week and I hope to see as many as possible of you on Thursday for the 
consultation. 
 
Best wishes, 
Sarah Wilson 

Head Teacher 

 

  

“Learning Together, We Will All 
Be Exceptional” 

 
Our Values 

respect one another 
every individual matters 

take responsibility 
strive for excellence 

try your best 
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Year 5 Young Voices 
Ms Smith and some volunteers took a group of 15 Year 5 children to The O2 Young Voices concert on Monday. They 
had an unforgettable experience and to make things even better, the children were place in a private box section – 
how wonderful! 
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Year 3 visit to Wandworth Recycling Centre  
Last week, 3B went to the Wandsworth recycling centre to learn about how waste is recycled first hand. 
Next week, 3H will go too. 

 

 

Cricket Coaching for Years 4 & 5 
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This term, years 4 & 5 are receiving specialist coaching from Surrey County Cricket Club coaches. This is a 
special opportunity which allows the children access to a sport that they might not otherwise experience 
locally 
 

 
 
Year 2 at the SNUG 
This is our second year working with the Sunnyhill Nature Garden (SNUG). We have a full programme for 
all year groups across the year and this term, 2S are having their outdoor learning lessons at the SNUG and 
after half term it will be the turn of 2E. 
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Year 5 & 6 Athletics Competition 
On Tuesday, a group of 16 Year 5 & 6 children travelled to London Nautical School for an athletics 
competition. The children really know how to carry themselves and they have put Sunnyhill on the sporting 
map for Lambeth! 

 
 

Dates for your diary 
w/c 5th February Children’s Mental Health Week 

6th February  Safer Internet Day 

12th – 16th February – Half Term 

1st March Year 2 Scooter Training 

5th & 7th March Parent/Carer Meetings 

7th March World Book Day 

7th & 8th March Year 3 & 4 Cycle Training 

w/c 11th March Whole School Science Week 

13th March  Year 1 & 2 Road Safety Theatre visit to Sunnyhill  

15th March Year 5 visit to Wonderlab (Science Museum) 

18th & 21st March Year 3 visit to The Garden Museum 

25th March Year 2 Lambeth Singing Festival 

26th March Whole School STEAM Exhibition 

29th March End of term – children finish at 2pm 
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Useful School Contacts 
Sarah Wilson  Head teacher & Designated Safeguarding 

Lead 
swilson@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk  

Nicola Gentleman Deputy Head Teacher & Deputy 
Safeguarding Lead (EYFS/KS1) 
 

ngentleman@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk  

Claire Trewhella Deputy Head Teacher & Deputy 
Safeguarding Lead (KS2) 
 

ctrewhella@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk  

Rosie Smith SENDCO rsmith@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk 
SEND@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk  
 

Katarina Perry EYFS & KS1 leader 
 

kperry@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk  

Michael Holland KS2 leader 
 

mholland@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk  
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